
OCC Photography Program 
Receives $450,000 to 
Establish Jeff Gross 
Photography Endowment
Orange Coast College’s School of Photography has 

received a $450,000 grant from the William, Jeff and 
Jennifer Gross Family Foundation. The donation will be used 
to establish the Jeff Gross Photography Endowment and will 
help fund the purchase and repair of photography equipment 
for students, as well as pay for advanced photography 
students to serve as tutors for their entry-level peers. 

“The … thing that’s so exciting about this gift is its flexibility,” 
says OCC photography professor Blade Gillissen. “Annual 
interest from the endowment can be spent on new equipment, 
repairing older equipment, or even short-term staffing/ 
tutoring in a limited capacity.” 

Students in OCC’s photography program have access to a 
broad range of photo equipment, including film and digital 
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and Associated Students of OCC. Additionally, several 
departments participate, including OCC’s Career Center, 
Visual and Performing Arts (Commercial Art program, AR/
VR program, Dance, Fine Arts), Counseling, Engineering 
department, Extended Opportunities Programs and Services 
(EOPS), English as a Second Language department (ESL), 
Financial Aid and Financial Wellness, Journalism department, 
Guardian Scholars, STEM Academy, Housing, Sociology-Ethnic 
Studies-Gender Studies department, OCC Cares/Pirates’ Cove, 
Puente Program, Title IX, Success Center, and Instructional 
Innovation Center.

“Navigate OCC is a great way for new students to feel 
connected to the campus, develop a community of peers 
and support, and feel more confident before the start of 
the semester,” says Student Support and Success Program 
manager Felipe Salazar. 

Employees, Children Gathered 
for Holiday Festivities on  
Dec. 17 
All employees were invited to an end-of-year holiday 

celebration on Thursday, December 17, 2021, that included 
a breakfast buffet, ice sculptures, and a surprise visit from 
“Surfer Santa.” 

Youngsters from OCC’s Harry and Grace Children’s Center 
stopped by to sing Christmas carols and Hanukkah songs, 

and were treated to a surprise visit from Santa Clause, who 
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